

Open Meeting Regarding Vacating a Portion of a Right-Of-Way 

Adjacent to 302 Mossyrock Road W. 
April 8, 2021
I.     Call to Order 

The Open Public Meeting was called to order at approximately 6:00 p.m. by Mayor Randall Sasser.
The reason for the Open Meeting was for anyone who had comments or concerns regarding the vacating of a portion of right-of-way adjacent to 302 Mossyrock Road West. 
Besides Council Members Jeff Bellino, Shannon Mcarron, Teresa Quinlan and Beatrice Minnear, the Mayor Randall Sasser and City Treasurer Angeleetta Hartmann were present as well as the owner of property 302 Mossyrock Road W., Wanda Mills, and at least six other people.

The people present were asked if they had any comments or concerns regarding the vacating of the property adjacent to 302 Mossyrock Road W and no one had any concerns or issues, were just there to see how it would go. 

Since no one had any comments or concerns, Mr. Sasser called for the close of the Open Meeting.
Adjournment - 6:05 pm

Mr. Sasser called the meeting to a close.
Respectfully submitted,

Angeleetta Hartmann


